
$50 cashback now available 
Battery installations  

 

  
  

  

For a limited time, the owner of the property or the occupier of the property (who has obtained 
the property owner’s consent) where a battery storage system is installed, can get $50 cashback 
if they register their battery with us. Even if the battery system was installed some time ago, they 
can still claim the cashback. 

Please contact your customers who you have installed a battery storage system for and 
let them know they can claim the cashback.  

So we can let your customers know about the $50 cashback in the future, please make sure you 
enter your customers email address when lodging a connection application. Also, you may not 
be aware but it’s actually a regulatory requirement to submit a connection application to us 
seeking permission to connect a battery system. Once we receive the connection application, we 
will assess it and make a connection offer. 

For more on the Energy Resource Register please visit our website. 
 

	


